
 Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ February 26, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

Mass Intentions ~ 
 

Monday,  February 27th      
 9:00 a.m.  Lottie Perno 
         

Tuesday, February 28th  
 9:00 a.m.  Dorothy White 
             

Ash Wednesday, March 1st     
 6:30 a.m. Eugene Connell 
 9:00 a.m.  Gloria Balzano 
 4:00 p.m. CCD Liturgy of the Word 
 7:30 p.m.  June Bossie 
  
Thursday, March 2nd       
 9:00 a.m.  Leo Vincent Duval 
    
Friday,  March 3rd  
6:30 a.m.  For The People 
9:00 a.m.  William C. McLaughlin 
 

Saturday, March 4th  
 8:00 a.m.  Lucille Pacholski 
 5:00 p.m.  John Hadinger 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Sunday,  March 5th  
 7:30 a.m.  Ronald W. Wood 
 9:30 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
11:30 a.m.  Lisa Ann Lewis 
                   
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: No one can serve two masters.  Today’s Gospel reminds 
us that we cannot serve both God and mammon. This means we must 
choose either to serve our own selfish desires, or choose to serve God 
and strive to love him above all things.  Only one of these choices 
provides an inexhaustible treasure in heaven. Given this, let us seek 
in prayer the grace needed to choose wisely. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                       Second Reading:                     Third Reading: 
Genesis 2:7-9, 3:1-7                Romans 5:12-19                      Matthew 4:1-11 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie    School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

We welcome The Kells Family 
who recently joined our parish. 

 
 

 

         Sunday Offering 
                February 19, 2017: $7,763 

         Diocesan Assessment: $   306 
                                  

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Our Parish Lenten Mission will be held on the 
evenings of Sunday, Monday, & 
Tuesday, March 5, 6, & 7, at 7:30 
p.m. in the church. 
Fr. Anthony Ciorra will present ~ 
A Lenten Mission “with” Pope 
Francis ~ God lives and calls us 

in the midst of the complexities and messiness 
of everyday life. A reception will follow on March 
7.  Please plan to join us. 
 

 
 

 
 
 

“Welcome Home” is a diocesan initiative to 
invite all Catholics to experience the grace of the 
Sacrament of Reconciliation. Confession is a 
wonderful opportunity to set aside our sinful 
ways and to draw closer to our Lord. 
Confessions will be held every Monday during 
Lent, from March 6th to April 3rd, from 7:00 p.m. 
- 8:30 p.m. in every Catholic Church in the 
Diocese of Paterson. Don’t be afraid!  
Information will be provided.  Ask the priest to 
help you.  Experience the gracious mercy of 
God! www.WelcomeHomeToHealing.org. 



 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
  
 
 
 

 

6:30 a.m.   Mass in the Chapel 
9:00 a.m.   School Mass in the Church 
4:00 p.m.   CCD Liturgy of the Word 
7:30 p.m.   Mass in the Church 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturdays ~ 
            4:00 ~ 4:30 p.m.    (Chapel) 
 

Mondays during Lent ~  
             7:00 ~ 8:30 p.m.  (Chapel) 
             March 13, 20, 27, April 3 

 

Lenten Communal Penance Service ~ 
             7:30 ~ 9:00 p.m.  (Church) 
             Tuesday, April 11 
 

Interchurch Committee of the Mendhams invites 
all to join together for midweek Lenten services at 
12:00 noon each Wednesday in Lent.  All services 
are held at Grace Lutheran Church, 65 East Main 
St., Mendham.  A simple soup and bread lunch 
follows each service.  A different church/convent in 
the community leads the service each week 
and provides the soup for the luncheon. Fr. Joe will 
be leading the service on Wednesday, March 
29.  All are welcome at all services! 
 

March 1 ~  Ash Wednesday 
  Grace Lutheran, Pastor Carol Petersen 

March 8  ~  Mendham United Methodist,  
                    Reverend Sam Choi  
March 15 ~ Hilltop Presbyterian,  
            Rev. Bob Heppenstall or Rev. Alison Paden 
March 22 ~ Brookside Community Church, 
                Interim Minister Michael Anthony Howard 
March 29  ~  Saint Joseph, R.C.,  
                   Rev. Msgr.  Joseph Anginoli J.C.L. 
April 5 ~ Saint Mark Episcopal, Fr. Shawn Carty  
April 12  ~- Community of St. John Baptist  
 
For more information, or to volunteer to make soup 
and/or help with the March 29 luncheon, please 
contact Jane McCarthy at 973-543-4502. 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about your 
good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You are 
free to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own 
reward! Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 

 

Worship 
 

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. 
in the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 
– 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 
8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s 
Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the 
living. We offer our prayers for all those who are 
suffering and hurting, especially those affected by 
abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting 
some time in quiet prayer with our Lord – it’s good 
for the soul! For more information, please contact 
Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.  
  

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for 
all those who are suffering from cancer and other 
serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

      Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

St. Joseph Women’s Cornerstone: Mark your 
calendars: April 7-8! Refresh your spirit, relax 
and reconnect with the women of your parish for 
24 hours at our annual overnight retreat.  Meals 
and accommodations will be provided at the 
beautiful Quellen Center in Mendham.  Brochures 
are available in the narthex.  Space is limited to 36 
women.  For more information please contact 
Marie Beggan at 201-317-9199, 
tripbeggan@gmail.com, or Barbarann Kwasnik at 
973-432-4350, bhkwasnik@gmail.com. 
 



 

 

Our next SENIOR REFLECTION will be on Friday, 
March 24. More details to follow!  If you would like 
to be added to the mailing list, please call Peggy 
at 908-234-2472.  
 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study and 
are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides 
presentations and open discussions on a variety 
of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our 
Catholic faith. Please call or text Bob Manthey at 
973-441-0447 for details. Next meeting dates: 
March 4 & 18. 

 
     Ministry to Life 

        On Behalf of the Babies, 
         Thanks for Supporting Life! 

 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also 
on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at 
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in 
Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor 
Morris hotel). For more information, please call 
Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that 
a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes 
gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is 
also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to 
surgery. “If circumstances suggest it, the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of 
Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic 
Church) 

 

St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family and Education Come Together. 
 
 
 

Next Sunday, March 5, students from the 3rd 
grade will host the 11:30 a.m. parish Mass. 
 

Tomorrow, the 7th grade will travel to the Buehler 
Challenger Center where the students learn about 
science and space exploration through hands- on 
experiences. 
 

Please join us at the 9:00 a.m. liturgy on 
Wednesday, March 1, as the 4th Grade leads us 
in our Ash Wednesday liturgy. 
 

Stations of the Cross will take place on Friday, 
March 3, at 1:15 p.m. in the church.  All 
parishioners are invited. 
 

Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please contact 
Peggy Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange 
a tour. 
 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

              Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

 

CLASS SCHEDULE for Grades K-8: 
 

FAITH Group (1 ~ 6) 
Sunday, 9:45 a.m. ~ February 26, March 12 

 

HOPE Group (K ~ 6) 
Sunday, 9:45 a.m. ~ March 5 & 19 

 

LOVE Group (2 ~ 6) 
Monday, 4:00 p.m. ~ February 27, March 20 

 

TLC Group (7~8) 
Monday, 7:00 p.m. ~ February 27, March 20 

 
Family Liturgy will be held 
during the 9:30 a.m. Mass on the 
first and third Sundays of the 
month. On Sundays, March 5 & 

19, there will be a pull-out program open to 
children from preschool through 6th grade.  We will 
invite the children to process into the chapel after 



 

 

the opening prayer for a special age - appropriate 
liturgy and reflection.  The children will rejoin the 
congregation after the homily.  
 

Family Stations of the Cross and Soup Supper 
~  Please join us in  the church on Sunday, March 
19, at 5:00 p.m. for a presentation of the ‘Stations 
of the Cross’ by the children of the parish, followed 
by a soup supper in the gym until 6:30 p.m. 
 

All parish families are offered this opportunity to 
understand the great sacrifice that Jesus made for 
us.  Participation in this moving devotion will 
provide great spiritual benefit for the entire family 
during the Lenten Season! 
 

Please consider signing up to donate soup, chili, 
or bread.  Thank you!   Contact Annette Tracy at the 
Parish House:  atracy@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
 

            Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
          (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 

FEBRUARY CLASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Sunday, February 26 
11:30 a.m. Teen Mass  

 

Confirmation classes will be held 
later today at 5:00 p.m. 

 

Grade 10 ~ Sunday, February 26 
 

Mandatory Confirmation Retreat 
Beginning with the 11:30 a.m. Mass  

12:30 ~ 4:30 p.m. 
 

10th graders will NOT attend class that evening. 

 
  Teen News  

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

SAVE THE DATE for the 3rd  Annual 
Pasta Dinner to benefit the high 
school Appalachia Mission trip: 
Wednesday, March 8, from 6:00-8:00 
p.m. Tickets will be sold after all Masses this 
weekend and next. For more information, please 
contact Colleen Lynch at:  kjl23us@aol.com. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

        Knights of Columbus 
 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or 
tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 

 

 
 

Diocese of Paterson 
 

Join our faith community—and 
nearly 14,000 Catholic 
communities across the United 
States—in a life-changing 

Lenten journey of encounter with CRS Rice Bowl. 
Pick up your family’s CRS Rice Bowl from the 
narthex or west entrance and don’t forget to 
download the CRS Rice Bowl app! May these 40 
days better prepare us to encounter ourselves, 
our neighbors and our God. 
 

Trafficking today is a continuation of the 
Transatlantic Slave Trade with the sophistication 
of technology making the buying and selling of 
persons convenient and globally efficient. 
SUPPORT  US Catholic Sisters Against Human 
Trafficking (sistersagainsttrafficking.org). 
 

Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available 
for printing. This directive has been approved by 
the Bishops of New Jersey. 
 
 
 
 

Human Concerns 
 

 

 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer 
collects clothing donations. We will continue to 
collect nonperishable food items. If you have other 
items to donate to the Father English Center, 
please call Adi Conover at 973-543-0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious 



 

 

need of the following items: rice,    canned 
soups, canned beans, pasta, and pasta 
sauces.  Place your donations in the bin at the 
west entrance.  If you have any questions 
regarding this request, please call Emily Wood, 
973-543-3445.  Thank you! 

 
 

 
 
Journey with Christ Through Lent ~ “Forgiveness, 
Grace, and Love.” A Day of Reflection at 
Resurrection Parish in Randolph on Saturday, 
March 4, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 Noon.  Fr. Jude 
Salus, O.S.B., will be our guest speaker. RSVP by 
February 27.  $20 per person, continental breakfast 
and light refreshments provided.  For more 
information, contact Lorraine Scandariato at 973-
895-4224, ext. 104, or 
Lscandariato@resurrectionparishnj.org. 
 

 Assumption College for Sisters, Denville, will host 
their Sixteenth Annual Caring Basket Gala on 
March 23, honoring Rev. Brian Plate, Eileen and Les 
Quick, and Prudence and Terry Piggot.  The event 
will be held at the Hanover Marriot from 6:30-10:00 
p.m. Featured during the event are a 50/50 cash 
raffle and basket raffle along with a silent and live 
auction.  All proceeds are primarily for the support 
and education of the 20 international Sisters from 
developing nations who are attending the 
college.   For more information and for the invitation, 
visit www. acs350.org/events-2/. 
 

Homeless Solutions is a private, non-profit 
organization that has been helping the homeless 

and working poor in the Morris County, NJ area 
since 1983.  Homeless Solutions operates 
emergency Shelter Programs for families, single 
women, single men, and the homeless mentally ill, 
in addition to a Transitional Housing facility.   In 2016 
HSI sheltered and housed 518 individuals, including 
135 children.  The shelter is currently low on 
some critical supplies and would appreciate 
donations of any of the following - cereal, coffee, 
paper towels, toilet paper, anti-bacterial soap, new 
or gently used twin bed sheets, shower curtains, 
bath towels, large size diapers, wipes and crib 
sheets.  Please bring donations directly to the 
shelter, located at 540 W. Hanover Ave. in 
Morristown.  Thank you! 
 

Assumption College for Sisters ~ looking to jump-
start your college career, fulfill your college core 
requirements, or gain personal enrichment during 
the summer?  Consider taking an on-line course 
from June 4 – July 30. For more information, course 
descriptions, and application forms, contact 
academicdean@acs350.org or call 973-957-0188, 
ext. 106. 

 

St. Paul Inside The Walls 
 

Diocesan Women’s Conference ~ 
Saturday, April 1, 9:00 a.m. - 1:30 p.m. “Today's 
Catholic Woman: At Any Age, At Any Stage of 
Life.”   Presenters: Kate Bryan, Sr. Ann Marie Paul, 
SCC and Carrie Lupini. For more information, please 
visit: insidethewalls.org/events.  

 

 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      
Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


